
Placer County to host class
for businesses selling booze
Placer County Sheriff’s Office is offering free educational
training to businesses that have licenses to sell alcohol.

As part of a grant from the state Department of Alcoholic
Beverage Control, deputies will offer Licensee Education on
Alcohol and Drugs training on Oct. 2 from 2-5:30pm at the
Tahoe City Public Utility District Office, 221 Fairway Drive,
Tahoe City.

The LEAD Program is a free, voluntary prevention and education
program for retail licensees, their employees, and applicants.
The  curriculum  is  designed  for  licensees,  managers,  and
employees.

To reserve a space, contact Lynn Harrison at 916.652.2419 or
lharriso@placer.ca.gov.
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